
 10th June 2021 
 

Kia ora tatou katoa. 
  
Mid-year reports will be sent home Friday June 18th 2021. Please note, reports will only be sent 
via email, so please ensure that you have an active email address. If your email address differs 
from the one on file at MAS, please update this by calling Trish in the school office. 
  
Hardcopies of reports will not be provided.  This is our way of reducing our school’s carbon 
footprint, it also allows you to keep an electronic copy for future reference, further, it can be 
shared with whanau and friends’ multiple times. 
  
We plan on visiting the Waitangi Treaty grounds and the Auckland War memorial Museum in 
August, it combines an understanding of our cultural heritage and links directly to our             
curriculum focus.  The trip is for students in years 4 – 8 (85 students).  Before then, I would like 
to share the overnight plans with you on Thursday July 1st 2021 from 3.30pm in the Jubilee 
hall. 
  
This meeting is significant, it will provide a clear plan from departure to return, activities        
involved, timing, accommodation and how we intend to provide kai. Nau mai haere mai, save 
this date. This is a one-night stayover event. 
  
Kind regards 
Richard Craig Wilkinson – Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
 

JUNE—PIPIRI 

 

11th  Assembly—Values Award 2.30pm 

16th  Reuben the Road Safety Bear Visits MAS 

18th  School Reports will be emailed home 

23rd  Board of Trustees Meeting—6pm 

25th  MAS Twilight Gala—3.15pm to 6.00pm 

 

Our school is now 

providing breakfast 

and lunch in school. 

Please like our school 

facebook page to    

receive regular        

updates and             

information. 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

From The Principals Office 

 

 

 

Over the past week I’ve managed to get into classes to provide feedback against good teaching 

practice.  This is absolutely imperative to developing best practice approaches and ensuring 

that MAS offers high quality educational outcomes for our tamariki.  Thanks, Whaea Liz, Ms. 

Khan and Ms. Britz.  I would also like to thank these junior students from Room 10, they have 

shown ‘responsibility’ for our school by picking up rubbish around our school – well done.  



 Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

 Room 10 

  

Nga kupu o tenei wiki 

Hakinakina  

Sport  

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

EMAIL UPDATE 
All school reports will be emailed out this term.  Please ensure you have provided us with the   
correct email address.  If you have recently changed your email please let Trish or Linda in the 
office know. 
SCHOLASTIC BOOKCLUB ORDERS 
If you wish to place an order from the latest catalogue please bring your order and money to the 
school office no later than next Wednesday 16th June.   

Any goods that you would like to     
donate for our school gala.  Cakes, 

biscuits and sweets are also          
welcome. 

Please drop any donations into 
our school office.  Thank you. 

Kia ora Parents and Caregivers 
 
On Friday 25th June we are having our   
Twilight Gala at Miller Ave School. 
 
Room 9 & 10 are asking for donations of 
bottles of something (unused and non-
alcoholic) that we can wrap and sell at our 
stall. For example: bottles of shampoo, body 
wash, pickle, jam, vinegar, soy sauce etc.  
The children will design wrapping paper for 
each bottle and we will sell them as 
“Mystery Lucky Dip” at the gala. 
 
This is a wonderful way the children can           
contribute and also show their art skills.  
Please send your “bottle” to school with 
your child or give directly to their teacher. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Anisha Khan 
Maude Wilkinson 

PICTURE FRAMES 

NEEDED 

A4 to A3 size 

 Any shape or colour 

Required for our Art 

Class 

 

If you have any unused or 

unwanted frames please 

drop into our school office. 

Thank you. 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 


